
Wastewater Management District Commission      

41 Cochituate Road Wayland, MA 01778 Phone: 508 358 3674    
E-Mail: wastewater@wayland.ma.us Web: http://www.wayland.ma.us/Pages/WaylandMA_BComm/Wastewater/index 

Date: 2013 Sep 5 

 

Kevin Brander, P.E. 
Section Chief 
Wastewater Management Section 
DEP-NERO 
205B Lowell Street 
Wilmington, MA 01887 
 
 

RE: Groundwater Discharge Permit – Town Building Field Site, Wayland,  Massachusetts 

Dear Kevin: 

 The Wayland Wastewater Management District Commission (“WWMDC”) submits the enclosed application for an 
individual groundwater discharge permit  for the Wayland Town Building  leaching field site.  By filing this  
application, the WWMDC hereby withdraws, without prejudice, its application for coverage under General Permit 
for a Small Publicly Owned Wastewater Treatment Facility, submitted on January 17, 2013, to discharge treated 
sanitary wastewater from an off-site wastewater treatment facility, to the ground at the Town Hall site at 41 
Cochituate Road, Wayland, Massachusetts 01778. 
 
   
        The WWMDC hopes that DEP-NEOR will issue the requested permit  as soon as possible.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Fred Knight  
Chair, WWMDC 
 


